
Submitter: Elizabeth Kinevey-Gump 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

As an Oregon resident who loves my community, I strongly oppose this harmful bill 

that would seriously impede many community members ability to vote. Our elections 

are effective and safe with vote by mail, we have a high rate of voter participation 

because of this and it does not make our elections more vulnerable to fraud— that is 

completely erroneous and dangerously false. I believe Oregonians deserve the right 

to participate in their own government without unnecessary roadblocks and 

limitations that unfairly affect some of our most vulnerable community members, like 

our elders. Do not pass this ridiculous bill. 


